
Message from the Principal

February is by far one of the hardest months of the school year.
Spring break is too far away and winter break is a distant memory.
The beauty and wonder of the first few snow falls have given away
to gray skys and the endless days of cold though, this year has not

been as bad as it has been in the past. We miss the sun and we
miss being outside. In the schools, we tend to see a spike in

behavior issues and drop in grades during February. It is important
that we recognize this pattern and take steps to avoid getting

caught in it. During this month, take some time to talk to your students about their classes and
what they are studying. Monitor Infinite Campus to make sure work is being turned in on time and
google classroom to see what is coming up in each subject. It is also important to talk with our
children about making good choices and being kind to each other. At this time of year, a little act

of kindness can go a long way! Everyone is affected by an act of kindness. Kindness is contagious
and you never know just how big of an impact a small gesture of kindness can have.

Kindness improves our quality of life in the school as well as in the community. It brings people
together.

Doing good for others feels good. Showing kindness to others is just as rewarding as receiving it
from someone else.

Stop and think before you talk or act (Is it true? Is it necessary? Is it kind?).
Remember to laugh throughout the day. Spreading joy is its own act of kindness.

Now is your moment: Spread a little joy, make a difference in someone’s day, and remember to
always be kind!

With gratitude and warmest wishes,

Lisa Olsem ~ Principals



¡Somos Kenyon Woods y soñamos en grande!
WE ARE KENYON WOODS AND WE DREAM BIG

To accomplish great things, we must not only act, but also DREAM; not only plan, but also
BELIEVE!

~ Anatole France

AVID GOES TO COLLEGE!

The 8th grade AVID classes took their second college visit last week to University of Wisconsin -
Whitewater. They got to tour the campus and learn about what the school offers in ways of
academics, community, sports, extracurriculars and of course food! Our 8th grade AVID students
have now seen a small and medium school. Coming soon, the large school - PURDUE!

SAVE THE DATES - IMPORTANT TESTING DAYS
As we enter spring, we have two very important state tests coming up. Please make sure your child
will be in attendance all day on these days.

Wednesday, March 13th - 8th Graders Only - Illinois Science Assessment



April 9, 10, 11th - School Wide - Illinois Assessment of Readiness

WE NEED YOU TO TAKE THE 5 ESSENTIALS SURVEY
We ask that you please take a moment to take this survey because we really take your feedback to
heart. In addition, this is one of the metrics that goes on our state report card – parent
participation. Please remember, when looking for Kenyon Woods, you need to choose Kane County
as that is where we reside.

2023-24 Illinois Supplemental Parent Survey

Link to survey: http://survey.5-essentials.org/illinois/survey/parent/

Our goal is to get 35% of our parents to participate in our 5 Essentials Survey. That means that we
need approximately 270 parents to take a few minutes and fill this out. At this time we only have 54
families that have completed this survey. Please be one of those parents for us!

http://survey.5-essentials.org/illinois/survey/parent/


SHARK TANK CLUB IS COMING TO KWMS!

Hey Panthers, are you creative? Do you have an invention or an idea that would inspire you or
others? Come swim with the sharks at Kenyon Woods Shark Tank Club. Have fun with friends, be
creative and win prizes. Shark Tank Club will be Tuesday and Thursday after school in room C142
starting Tues, February 27 from 3:30-5pm. Who will survive the Sharks?



BOYS VOLLEYBALL TRYOUTS - DATE CHANGE!

Thursday February 29th and Monday March 4th, both tryout dates are mandatory.

All boys wanting to try out for volleyball, a reminder that all paperwork including a copy of a sports
physical is due by 3:28 to the coaches on Monday February 26th. There will be no exceptions

made.

Physicians Express, Walgreens and CVS all offer sports physicals!

FROM THE CREATIVE MINDS OF OUR PANTHERS!

7th Period 8th grade Art 3 class finished their second self-portrait assignment. In this one, they
used oil pastels to create an Abstract Self-Portrait. They studied various methods of abstracting
themselves and finally used their imaginations and creativity to come up with these very
expressive works of art!



LONG SLEEVE TEES JUST $20.99!

This week only, Kenyon Woods cotton Bella+Canvas long sleeve tees are discounted $12 to just
$20.99! Plus, you'll get FREE shipping on orders over $75 and $5 shipping on orders under $75.

Don't wait, the Kenyon Woods Flash Sale ends Sunday! Shop Long Sleeves Now!

https://click.email.1stplacespiritwear.com/?qs=0fbee4c1669d33159d92311df565a3586cec6971e4fce0f915a49c74e92ab7f90a3735f683ca5c050dca10e4fbe6080f3459d0ea98159673




CLICK HERE FOR A COPY OF THIS MONTHS CAFETERIA MENU

IMPORTANT DATES
3/1/24 - No School - Institute Day
3/4/24 - PTO Mtg - 6:30 pm via Zoom
3/6/24 - Orchestra Concert at SEHS
3/7 & 3/8 - Play Performance - "A Night of Fairy Tales" @ 7pm
3/9/24 - "Art Madness" show at Elgin State Bank
3/11/24 - Middle School Choral Festival
3/12/24 - Band Concert at SEHS
3/13/24 - Illinois Science Test - 8th grade only
3/16/24 - Middle School Band Festival
3/18/24 - Boys Volleyball vs. Ellis @ Home
3/20/24 - Boys Volleyball vs Kimball @ Away
3/23 - 4/1 - Spring Recess

https://www.u-46.org/domain/11653
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